NﬂMl‘“. HOCKEY CLUB

Dear Regional Midget Trackers Prospect:
We are pleased to extend an invitation for you to take part in the 2017 - 2018 tryout camp for the
Northeast BC & Yukon Regional Midget Trackers Hockey Club. The camp will take place
August 25th to 31th at the Pomeroy Sports Centre in Fort St. John for players born in
2002/2001/2000.

Registration will begin Friday, Aug 25 4:30pm West Meeting Room Pomeroy Sports
Center Please Pre-register if possible as per provided information.

Please note the attached information sheet and registration form for the tryout camp. This
form needs to be fully completed, signed and submitted prior to taking part in camp.
Payment of the stated fees are required before any participant can step on the ice.

As an organization we are committed to providing a genuine hockey environment both on and
off the ice to develop and compete within for all of our players. We are very proud of our record
in developing hockey players and more importantly in developing character people. Numerous
players have gone on from the Trackers to play Major Midget, Jr A and NCAA Hockey.

We will be looking for the best possible players at all positions. Players who display exceptional
character, work ethic and skill level. Our tryout camp is your first step to start your development
with the Trackers. Evaluations will take place over a series of ice sessions consisting of
intersquad games as well as skill work/practice.

Our entire new coaching staff is looking forward to an ultra-competitive camp leading into a fun
season and we can’t wait to get things started. Camp registration form must be returned by
July 28, 2017 with fees to confirm camp spot.

The Trackers Regional Midget Hockey Team will be offering a School Hockey Program in conjunction
with School District 60 and the Energetic Learning Center, facilitated at the Pomeroy Sports Center in
Fort St John as an added activity for players. During the tryout camps, players will be evaluated on their
ability, work ethic and commitment for Hockey and Education at an excelled level. Players remaining in
camp will have the option to enroll in the School District 60 curriculum along with the School Hockey
Program. Situations will be considered for those who propose to not enroll in School District 60, but
have full intention’s to the team’s expectations of high level development and commitment.
Please contact ssteele@prn.bc.ca for more scholastic info.

Have a great summer and we look forward to seeing you on the ice in August!
Yours in hockey,

Gerard Dicaire Gavin Brandl

Head Coach Assistant Coach & Player Development
(250) 261-8376 (403) 302-7226



